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     Throughout March, some of my larger paintings (24” x 30”,
30” x 40” and 36” x 48”) will be on display at the new Meyer Block
Fine Art Gallery and Studios at the southern end of the Warehouse
District in downtown Peoria, Illinois.
    An opening reception will be held this Saturday, February 27,
from 6-9 PM, that will include food, drink and music.  For those
of you who are planning to attend the Contemporary Art Center’s
Silent Auction at 7 PM, consider coming downtown a little early to
attend the Meyer Block Gallery’s reception at 1311 SW Adams St.
You’ll see some of these minimalist abstract landscapes on display.

    Cheryl Dean, owner of Picture This Gallery and Framing in Peoria
Heights, Illinois, informs me that my Follow your Art tee shirt stock
is running low. Before warmer weather arrives and I do a reorder,
stop by Cheryl’s shop, tell her you saw this story in my March
enewsletter and receive a 25% discount on any tee or sweatshirt.

It’s never too late to Follow your Art


